

OUR NEW YORK CITY DANCE

Tuesday, August 21, 2012

EMERGING CHOREOGRAPHER PRESENTATIONS

For further info., e-mail to setonstage@yahoo.com. Tel.646-784-3331

► <u>Share | Print | Download</u>

SUDDEN ENLIGHTENMENT THEATRE invites qualified emerging choreographers the opportunity to present their works for the SET 2012 fall dance season. Performances will be held on September 28th and 29th (Friday and Saturday) at Poet's Den Theater in Manhattan. Groups or individuals who wish to show choreographed pieces at the SET event should mail DVD examples of their work along with bio or resume to the attention of Ms. Eun-Hee Kim;42 West 96th St.(1st Floor), NYC 10025 or via Email to: setonstage@yahoo.com. Length of the choreographer's planned presentation should be approximately 15minutes. Please bring your own music on CD or live.

For further info., e-mail to setonstage@yahoo.com. Tel.646-784-3331

< back

previous listing • next listing